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4th March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 11 Prom 2024 

It is with great pleasure that I write to confirm the details of The Year 11 Prom for the class 

of 2024. 

 
Date:  Thursday 4 July 2024 
Venue:  Hilton Hotel, Bournemouth, BH2 5NW 
Arrival:  19:00 
Departure: 23:00  
 
This year the cost of the Prom, which has been subsidised by the Academy, will be £35. 

Included in the cost will be a two course sit down meal and a non-alcoholic drink. We have 

also hired a Photobooth and a DJ, who will play until 23:00. 

Payment will need to be made using the Academy’s online payment platform; 

www.scopay.com.   

Please complete the online permission form to give consent for your child to be able to 

attend the prom – form link: https://forms.gle/QisCAvyghJH6frdv5  

The attached permission slip will also need to be returned to the Finance Department. 

Please make sure the reply slip returned no later than Monday 15th April.  

Criteria for students to be able to attend prom: 

All students wishing to attend the Year 11 Prom will need to fulfil all the below 

requirements: 

• Attendance over 95% (commencing from Monday 4th March to the last exam) 

• Attend all Coursework Catch up sessions and any revision sessions that students are 
requested to attend  

• All Coursework completed by subject deadline to the expected standard 

• Attend and complete all examinations  

• A positive ATL demonstrated through reports, house points and ASPIRE card 
rewards. Any students who has received suspensions or a concerning number of 
sanctions will have their invitation reviewed and potentially withdrawn 

• Attendance to Year 11 PTC on Wednesday 27th March. (Exceptional circumstances 
will be looked at on an individual basis)  
 

Some students have already been placed on a “banned from Prom list” due to behaviours 

displayed in Year 11, these students will receive a separate letter.  
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It has been made very clear to all Year 11 students that I reserve the right to stop any 

student from attending the Prom, if their behaviour is unacceptable in any way. The cost of 

the ticket will not be refunded if this is the case. Parents will be notified about this decision 

with a phone call.   

Those students that have achieved the above criteria and paid in full, will be able to collect 

their Prom ticket at the Year 11 Leavers BBQ which will be held in school. Further details to 

follow shortly.  

This is always a great event and one that we know students look forward to. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Tom Peacock 

Tom Peacock 

Head of House  
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